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   25th March 2021  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that school closes for the Easter holidays on Wednesday 31st 
March at 2.45pm for students in Year 7 and 8, and 3.30pm for all other year groups. We will 
be having Easter liturgies for all classes, which will be held during RE lessons throughout 
the week; other lessons will run as normal.   The final day of term will run as a normal school 
day with pupils expected to wear full school uniform. 
 
On returning to school, pupils will be expected to have all the equipment they need for their 
lessons and adhere to the school uniform policy; being on holiday is not an excuse for them 
to come back with dyed hair, lines shaved into their hair or eyebrows, false nails, inappropriate 
piercings or other breaches of our uniform policy.  On days when they have PE, pupils must 
come in wearing their Maria Fidelis kit; other tracksuits are not permitted, as this is part of the 
school uniform.  Full details of the uniform policy can be obtained via the school website.   
 
School reopens on Monday 19th April 2014 at 09.15am for Year 7 and 8 pupils and 10.00am 
for Yr 9, 10 and 11 pupils following our Easter break.  Please also note that Monday 3rd May 
is a bank holiday, so pupils will not be in school. 
 
I wish you all a very happy and peaceful Easter and look forward to working together in the 
summer term.  
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
Helen Gill 
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